

Name _____

Date: _____

Religious Studies

The Wise Men



Read the story below, then answer the following questions.

King Herod was the king of the Jewish people. He lived in a palace in Jerusalem. Jerusalem was the capital city. The wise men had travelled a long way thinking the baby was at the palace. They were following a star they saw in the east. They said to King Herod: 'We have seen a new star in the sky. The star tells us that a baby has been born. The baby will be king of the Jewish people. We are looking for the baby. Where is he? We want to visit him. We want to tell him we love him.' King Herod was very angry.

He was the only king. He didn't want another king. He called together his holy men. He called together the people who taught the law. He asked them where the special baby was to be born. They answered: 'In Bethlehem, a prophet said the special baby would be born in Bethlehem.' Then King Herod called the wise men. He asked them exactly when the new star had appeared. He sent them to Bethlehem. He said, 'Go and find the baby. Then tell me where he is. I want to visit him. I want to tell him I love him too.'

The wise men left the palace. They followed the star again. The star was moving. The star stopped moving above an inn. The wise men went into the stable. There they found Jesus and His mother in the stable. The wise men bowed down to Jesus. They told Jesus they loved him. They gave him some very valuable presents. They gave Him **gold** and two kinds of perfume which are **frankincense** and **myrrh**. The wise men had a dream. The dream gave them a warning. It warned them not to go back to the palace. It warned them that King Herod wanted to kill Jesus. So the wise men did not go back to the palace. It warned them that King Herod wanted to kill Jesus. So the wise men did not go back to the palace. They went back to their own country. But they went back a different way.

Answer the following questions.

1. In which direction were the wise men travelling? (1)

(a) west

(b) east

(c) north

(d) south

2. What was the name of the king in Jerusalem? (1)
- (a) Henry (b) Philip (c) Herod (d) Harold
3. For many days the wise men were following a _____.
(a) clouds (b) angels (c) shepherds (d) star
4. How did the king feel when he heard that the baby was born? (1)
- (a) happy (b) sad (c) angry (d) smart
5. Which of the following was **NOT** given to baby Jesus as a gift? (1)
- (a) gold (b) frankincense (c) myrrh (d) silver
6. What did the wise men learn king Herod wanted to do to the baby Jesus? (1)
- _____
- _____
7. Use the numbers 1, 2, 3, and 4 to put the sentences in the correct order in which they happened in the story. (4)
- _____ They gave him gold and two kinds of perfume.
- _____ One day some wise men arrived at the palace.
- _____ Jesus and his mother were in the house.
- _____ Then King Herod called the wise men.

TOTAL MARKS 10